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Nurse advisors at Gundersen Lutheran have seen a 25% increase in call volumes.  To help
provide flu information, a special influenza information line has been  created. 

The line......775-0364....... is up and running. Patients can  listen to recordings on influenza
information and get answers without having to  call their healthcare provider's office.

Callers can press zero at any  time to speak to their Gundersen Lutheran healthcare provider's
office or the  Nurse Advisors. The nurse advisors can help patients determine if they can care 
for their illness at home, or if they should be seen by a healthcare  professional.
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